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Make a Payment Now

Thank You for Submitting Your Payment

Your payment of $100.00 has been processed on 7/12/2023.
(Please allow up to three business days for this charge to post to your account.)

Your confirmation number is: 21699

If you provided an e-mail address when you submitted your payment, an additional confirmation will be sent to that address. If
you did not provide an e-mail address, this message will be your only record of this transaction, so please print  a copy for
your records.

Any questions can be directed to Accounts Receivable, 360-664-1349
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Sara Campbell

From: Hoxit, Jason (UTC) <jason.hoxit@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:36 AM
To: Sara Campbell
Cc: Sharp, Jason (UTC); Yeomans, Sandra (UTC); Records Management (UTC)
Subject: RE: Weekly Opened Report for 7/3/2023 
Attachments: TG-230504 POS.pdf; TG-230504 - Notice of Penalties - Sanitary Service Company Inc.pdf

Hi Sara, 
 
It appears that on July 7 our Records Center electronically served sarac@ssc.inc.com instead of the email address that is 
on file of sarac@ssc-inc.com. I have attached both the Notice of Penalties and Proof of Service to this email. Please let 
me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jason Hoxit 
Compliance Investigator 
(360) 867-8305 
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
www.utc.wa.gov 

 
This email/letter states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are not intended as 
legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change or additional information be 
brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the commission. 
 
 
 

From: Sara Campbell <sarac@ssc-inc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:27 AM 
To: Hoxit, Jason (UTC) <jason.hoxit@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Weekly Opened Report for 7/3/2023  
 

External Email 

Hi Jason, 
 
We are listed in the attached opened report for penalty assessment so I reached out to Sandi Yeomans and she 
recommended I contact you for more information. We are not aware of any penalties that have been assessed. 
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Thank you, 
Sara 
 
 

 
Sara Campbell, CPA, MAcct 
Controller & HR 
Sanitary Service Company Inc. 
21 Bellwether Way Suite 404 • Bellingham, WA 98225 
Office 360-527-9783 • Cell 360-961-6290 
 
 




















